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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 9:49 AM
To: 'DeLeon, Josepha'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, 

EMNRD
Subject: NAB1904357971 LANGLEY GETTY COM #002 @ 30-025-32210 1RP-5361

NAB1904357971 LANGLEY GETTY COM #002 @ 30-025-32210 1RP-5361 
 
Ms. DeLeon, 
The OCD has denied the submitted Remediation Plan C-141 for incident # NAB1904357971 LANGLEY GETTY COM #002 
@ 30-025-32210 1RP-5361 for the following reasons:  
 

 At sample point LG-05, chloride concentration of 38,700 milligrams per kilogram (mg/kg), exceeded the closure 
criteria for this site. More remediation efforts are needed for this site. Please remove as much of the 
contaminated soil with shovels/hydrovac/hand excavate or any other possible method, before requesting a 
deferral. 

 The OCD will not close a release, where contaminants are left in place.  A formal deferral request is required if 
Chevron is looking to complete remediation during any future major well pad construction/alteration or final 
plugging and abandonment, whichever occurs first. Form C-141 page 5 Remediation Plan must be included in 
your next submittal to apply for a deferral http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/documents/NewC-
141corrected9-4-18.pdf 

 
Please review and make the required correction prior to resubmitting through the fee portal. 
 
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 748-1283 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 


